NOTICE OF FILING COMMENTS

DOCKET: 20-00025

IN RE: Rulemaking Proceeding to Promulgate Rules for the Evaluation of
Utility Acquisitions
DATE: February 27, 2020

The Tennessee Public Utility Commission has filed a Notice of Rulemaking Hearing
with the Tennessee Secretary of State. The noticed Hearing will be held on April 14, 2020 at
10:00 a.m. (central) to consider the proposed rule filed in this docket. As a courtesy, a redline
copy of the proposed rules are attached to this notice.

Any interested persons who wish to file written comments on the proposed rule changes
in advance of the hearing should do so no later than April 13, 2020.

FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION:

1sel

Original in docket file

c: Interested Parties





















